
DSO 506

COURSE OBJECTIVESWHY TAKE 
THIS COURSE?
In today’s fast-evolving 
business landscape, where 
globalization, tariffs, 
geopolitical risks, and 
shifting trade routes 
constantly reshape supply 
chains, strong supplier 
relationships and smart 
sourcing strategies are 
more critical than ever. This 
course is perfect for 
students pursuing careers in 
supply chain management, 
consulting, or operations, 
offering hands-on tools and 
strategic frameworks to 
tackle complex, real-world 
procurement challenges.

COURSE DESCRIPTION

SCHEDULE OF CLASSES

KEY CONCEPTS

SOURCING AND SUPPLIER 
MANAGEMENT

16223: Tue/Thu | 2:00 PM – 3:20 PM
16224: Thu | 6:30 PM - 9:30 PM (ONLINE)

Units: 1.5 Office: BRI 307 E

Instructor: Alireza Kabirian 

kabirian@marshall.usc.edu

DATA SCIENCES + OPERATIONS

FALL
 2025  
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